
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Your daughter has been chosen to take part in extra GCSE PE intervention sessions alongside 
Wednesday lunchtime GCSE PE club. Due to your daughter’s mock results we feel that this intense 
one to one session will benefit your daughter greatly. These will run alongside the curriculum to 
provide further support with the content covered during lessons. The dates of the sessions are 
listed below for your information.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

These sessions will begin at 1:30pm during lunch time and pupils will receive a lunch pass on the 
Monday before each session to make sure they have time to get lunch before the session.  
We strongly encourage that pupils attend all sessions, engaging fully with the content, and we 
appreciate any support you can offer towards this. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mrs Aston (e.aston@lsg.kevibham.org) or Miss Johnson (je.johnson@lsg.kevibham.org). 
 
Many thanks,  
The PE Department 
 
 
  
 

Intervention dates 

29th January 2025 

5th February 2025 

19th March 2025 

26th March 2025 
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